
 

 

Planning Commission Minutes 
 
December 6, 2016 
 
The regular meeting of the Planning Commission of Franklin Township, was held in the 
Township Office was called to order at 1900 hours by Chairwoman Denise Benedict.  Also 
present were Commission members Dana Erdely, Terry Rea, and Dennis Howard.  
Visitors present: Diana Carver, Jim Carver, Andy Romba and Arleen Romba. 
 
VISITORS/PUBLIC COMMENT 
Greener Areas – Don’t agree going into the ag. 2 acre allotment will not make township greener. 
The citizen worries about the availability of water.  
 
MINUTES 
Dana Erdely made a motion to approve the minutes of November 1, 2016. Terry Rea seconded.  
Carried by all. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Dana Erdely made a motion to approve Romba’s preliminary subdivision plans as presented. 
Terry Rea seconded. Carried by all.  
 
The Planning Commission reviewed the housing and transportation sections of the Multi 
Municipal Comprehensive Plan. Many sections need a number of updates.  
 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
None 
 
ADJOURN 
Dana Erdely made a motion to adjourn the meeting on December 6, 2016. Terry Rea seconded.  
Carried.  The meeting was adjourned at 2002 hours. 
 
 
 
 
Denise Benedict,  Acting Secretary 


